
 
Club Information  

Meetings/Workshops 

First & Third Saturdays 

9:00 AM  -  1:00 PM 

Augustana Lutheran Church 

38th and Lafayette Street 

Parking on East Side 

Mailing Address 

Mid-America Woodcarvers 

P.O. Box 521 

Gretna, NE 68028-0521  

NEWSLETTER  

 

   

Club Officers 

President - Rohn Collins 

1st VP - Mary Ann Klinger 

2nd VP - PJ Driscoll 

General Secretary 

 Sherry LaTendresse 

Recording Secretary 

 Maria Mulherin 

Treasurer- Len Stenneche 

 

Board Members 

Mike Hawkins 

Marty Dolphens 

George Bledsoe 

Cathy Cuka 

Rich Mahacek 

 

Committee Chairs 

Membership Len Stenneche 

Workshops - Ken Armsbury 

Library - 

 Sherry LaTendresse 

 Barb Steiner 

Website - Rohn Collins 

Hospitality - Sandy Foral 

History  

 Sandy Foral 

 Virginia Stewart 

Tool Managers: 

Ken Armsbury   

Larry Putnam 

Refreshments - Dave Kistler 

Doane Experience Chairs 

Rohn Collins 

Mary Ann Klinger 

Sherry LaTendresse 

Len Stenneche 

Mid - America Woodcarvers Association,  Inc  

Message from the President:  May 2012 

Summer Time is almost here, time to mow, garden, 
fish, enjoy a picnic and register for  

The Doane Experience  
Many classes still have a few openings and you will 

have a great time and meet some great people.  
SIGN UP NOW!!!!!!!  

Well another month has passed, and July will be here be in a blink of an eye.  The Doane com-

mittee has been busy finalizing all the details.  Your class registration information will be ar-

riving any day, so watch your mail box. 

The fall show committee has also been busy setting dates and starting the local advertising.  

Included in this issue you will find the table registration form.  I really want to encourage all of 

you to consider getting one of these tables. We always have a good turnout and we have a lot 

of fun. 

We are accepting hand carved Christmas ornaments again this year to be used in our raffle. All 

proceeds will benefit a local organization that can really use the help. 

Speaking of the fall show, as many of you may or may not know we are making changes to 

this yearôs show.  First, the end time on Saturday has been moved from 6:00 PM to 5:00 PM.  

Historically that last hour has been slow and we feel this change will prompt visitors to attend 

earlier. 

In addition to the time change, we are also changing our prize amounts.  The board has agreed 

to eliminate monetary awards to all categories, with the exception of the top awards including 

Best of Show, Runner up Best of Show, etc.  This is not a decision that was taken lightly.  We 

were one of the last shows of our size that still paid out, and with the annual costs of the event 

raising, it was our only option if we want to continue promoting the art of woodcarving. I feel 

that most of you will understand, and will still be willing to be a part of the greatest woodcarv-

ing show in the Midwest. 

I want to encourage you to stop by one of our local meetings if you are in the area.  Ken Arms-

bury has been doing a fantastic job of scheduling teachers for each of our meetings.  Atten-

dance at the meeting has really increased and everyone is benefiting for all the new techniques.  

If you have a project you would like to show other members contact Ken and he can add you 

to the schedule. 

As always if you have anything you would like to discuss or share, you can always send me an 

email at midamericawoodcarvers@midamericawoodcarvers.com, or at my personal email 

rohncollins@cox.net.  I promise to reply to any concerns you have. 

 

Happy Carving 

Rohn 
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Saturday Club Meetings  

We have had some great things happening on Saturdays at the club.  

Donõt believe me ? Drop by and see for yourself. 

Breta Jackson  and Denny Jackson 

Thad Tinderôs Tahoe style carving class 

Stick Carving People by  Mike Klemmensen 

Close up of Bretaôs gourd 

Red chip carved egg Judy Nygard 

3 chip carved eggs Doug Degner 
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The 2012 MAWA Club Picnic  

The picnic was a great success this year, we had great weather and the location is a perfect spot rain or 

shine. The food was wonderful and everyone got plenty to eat. It was nice for everyone to get a chance to 

visit and meet members and their spouses. We had a great group of people and everyone helped setup and 

made it a wonderful time for all. When I arrived there was a large group of wild turkeys (and I am not talk-

ing about the club board members) hanging around. They seem to be enjoying the  

beautiful spring morning  just like us. I wanted to thank everyone for coming out and supporting the club 

and our social activities.  

We will look forward to seeing all of you next year . 

It was a great day for bird watching as several toms 

put on a show for us. 


